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            27th January 2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Y5 & Y6 Shakespeare Workshop 
Mrs Gordon, a parent of a Bunbury pupil and an English and drama teacher with a master’s in Shakespeare 
studies, will be visiting Years 5 and 6 on the afternoon of Wednesday, 5th February, to teach a drama 
workshop about William Shakespeare.  
 
Through fun and active drama activities, the children will explore the work and language of Shakespeare, 
especially the theme of ‘Conflict,’ to tie in with our topic.  Mrs Gordon would like to teach these workshops 
in other schools and would like to take some photos of the activities to include in promotional material and 
the website for her new business. 
 
The workshop has no cost.  However, we need to be informed if you are not happy for your child’s photo to 
be included in the promotional material mentioned.  Please email admin@bunburyaldersey.cheshire.sch.uk 
by the deadline of Tuesday 4th February, if you do not wish you child’s photo to be used.  You do not 
need to take action if you are happy for their photos to be included. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
N M Badger 
Principal 
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